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If this becomes law, it will impact my entire family in a negative way. My parents are 

on a fixed income and increased expenses will further strain their finances. I myself 

am a landlord and a homeowner. I rent my second house out to my single mother 

sister, who is trying to raise 3 boys. If my costs go up, I’ll have no choice but to raise 

her rent. This will put added stress on her finances as well. Although my wife and I 

will be ok, I fear this will cripple many of the residents in Oregon who are already 

struggling.  


